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I oppose eliminating Design Reveiw as a step in the approval process.  Infill is 

importlant and I am not oppsed to increasing density in neighborhoods. But keeping 

design in the character of the neighborhood is important to the feel of the 

neighborhood.  Keeping similar materials and color makes for a more attractive 

neighborhood.  Design review frequently resultts is a better designed building. 


